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NEWSLETTER       EASTER UPDATE 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Thursday 1st April – Crazy Hair Day – Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Children can come to school with Crazy Hair and wear their  
casual clothes.  They will take part in an Easter Egg Hunt.   
Every child will be given a chocolate treat by the school and will receive an Easter 
Egg from the Lord Provost.   
 
We are having a fundraising initiative for SCIAF and pupils can “chuck a £1” in our 
donations bucket on Thursday. 
 
Finishing Times for Thursday 1st April 
 
School will be closing early on Thursday 1st April for the Spring Holiday. To avoid 
congestion classes will be dismissed as follows; 
 
P1 & P4  2.20pm at usual gate 
P2, P5 & P6  2.25pm at usual gate 
P3, P7 & Nurture 2.30pm at usual gate 
 
Head Teacher Message 
 
It has been a very different term like much of the past year however, we have 
achieved so much despite the very difficult circumstances. The staff have worked so 
hard both remotely and now back in school together to provide the children with a 
consistent and supportive approach to their learning.   
 
Our pupils of course are just wonderful, they have adapted so well to being back in 
school.  They are happy and have been working hard and reconnecting.  The school 
feels very vibrant and almost back to normal apart from the safety restrictions still in 
place.   
 
I would like to thank parents/carers for your support and hope that as  
restrictions ease slightly you can enjoy some happy family time during 
the Easter break.  St Ninian’s is a community to be proud of. 
 
Mrs M McLachlan 
Head Teacher 

 

 


